
OUR PLANS FOR THE WEEK 
Week Commencing: 31st March 2025 

 
 

 
 

English 

The children will be editing an writing their 

stories up in neat as well as having an author 

visit on the final day before Easter.   

 

Maths   

We will be continuing our journey around 

fractions, focusing on non-unit fractions and 

understanding a whole.   

 

Geography  

This week in Geography we will be learning 

about how land is used in our local area and 

how that has changed over time.  

 

DT 

Our pneumatic monster’s unit comes to an 

end as the children will be evaluating their 

moving monsters.    

 

Spelling  

This week the spelling is ‘n’. Please find the 

words below:  

 

 

 

 
    

 

GENERAL REMINDERS: 

 

SWIMMING 

Swimming is on Mondays. Your child will need 

to bring in a swimming hat, swimming costume 

and their towel. Please ensure this is all named. 

Children come dressed in school uniform as 

normal on Wednesdays.  

 

Water Bottle and Snacks   

Please send your child in with a bottle of water 

to have during the day. Please ensure it is 

named. Children can bring in a snack for 

morning play. This should be fruit, vegetable 

sticks or a sandwich- no nuts or chocolate 

bars please. 

 

PE 

There will be no PE on Friday due to school 

finishing early.  

 

Spring Bonanza  

A massive thank you to all our families who 

came out to support the Spring Bonanza last 

week. We had a fantastic turnout and it was 

lovely to see so many smiling faces at the end!  

 

 

 
  

 


